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Trump says, expect tax announcement in a few weeks

President Donald Trump today indicated, during a meeting with airline executives, that
in the next few weeks, the administration will make an announcement regarding tax.

Trump today stated that:

“Lowering the overall tax burden on American business...[is] coming along very
well. We're way ahead of schedule.... And we're going to announce something |
would say over the next two or three weeks that will be phenomenal in terms of
tax.”

KPMG observation

It is not clear what the Trump Administration plans to announce or how detailed what it
releases might be. It is also not clear whether the timing of the release will coincide
with President Trump’s scheduled address to a joint session of Congress on February
28.

As a general matter, note that new administrations historically have presented short
“skinny” versions or outlines of their first year's budgets shortly after their
inaugurations, with a formal budget being presented a few months later. For instance,
the Obama Administration released an outline of its first year’s budget proposals on
February 22, 2009, and then the Treasury Department released its explanations (the
“Green Book”) of the administration’s “formal” budget in May 2009.

The information contained in TaxNewsFlash is not intended to be "written advice concerning one or more Federal tax matters"
subject to the requirements of section 10.37(a)(2) of Treasury Department Circular 230, as the content of this document is issued
for general informational purposes only, is intended to enhance the reader’s knowledge on the matters addressed therein, and is
not intended to be applied to any specific reader’s particular set of facts. Although we endeavor to provide accurate and timely
information, there can be no guarantee that such information is accurate as of the date it is received or that it will continue to be
accurate in the future. Applicability of the information to specific situations should be determined through consultation with your
tax adviser.

© 2017 KPMG LLP, a Delaware limited liability partnership and the U.S. member firm of the KPMG network of independent member firms affiliated with KPMG International
Cooperative (“KPMG International”), a Swiss entity. All rights reserved. Printed in the U.S.A

The KPMG name and logo are registered trademarks or trademarks of KPMG International



KPMG International is a Swiss cooperative that serves as a coordinating entity for a network of independent member firms.
KPMG International provides no audit or other client services. Such services are provided solely by member firms in their
respective geographic areas. KPMG International and its member firms are legally distinct and separate entities. They are not
and nothing contained herein shall be construed to place these entities in the relationship of parents, subsidiaries, agents,
partners, or joint venturers. No member firm has any authority (actual, apparent, implied or otherwise) to obligate or bind KPMG
International or any member firm in any manner whatsoever.

Direct comments, including requests for subscriptions, to Washington National Tax. For more information, contact KPMG'’s
Federal Tax Legislative and Regulatory Services Group at + 1 202.533.4366, 1801 K Street NW, Washington, DC 20006-1301.

To unsubscribe from TaxNewsFlash-United States, reply to Washington National Tax.

Privacy | Legal

© 2017 KPMG LLP, a Delaware limited liability partnership and the U.S. member firm of the KPMG network of independent member firms affiliated with KPMG International
Cooperative (“KPMG International”), a Swiss entity. All rights reserved. Printed in the U.S.A

The KPMG name and logo are registered trademarks or trademarks of KPMG International


mailto:US-KPMGWNT@kpmg.com?subject=Comments%20and%20requests
mailto:US-KPMGWNT@kpmg.com?subject=Unsubscribe:%20TaxNewsFlash
https://home.kpmg.com/us/en/home/misc/privacy.html
https://home.kpmg.com/us/en/home/misc/legal.html

	TaxNewsFlash

